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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL MEETING 
19 APRIL 2017 

DECISIONS REGISTER  
 

 
MATTERS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 

 Student Parliament; 
 - 5th, 8th, 12th May  
- The date for the first sitting has changed due to the long weekend 
 
 

 
STUDENT/UNIVERSITY ASSEMBLY 

  
- Submissions must be made to Ms Leteane 
 - Council to make submissions on Saturday 22 April 5pm  
- Compile the statement of all submissions 
 
- Format;   
1. Presentation by Justice van der Westhuizen  
2. Each stakeholder to make a presentation; unions, university staff, SRC  
3. The Rector will address  
  

DEREGISTRATION  

 

- Not received final statistics  

- Meeting on Monday with finance and management  

- Opened a consultative process this week  

- All offices must be opened this week 

- A statement will be issued on Monday, we are still to compile information 

- What are members to say to students coming in?   

1. Take the details down.  

2. Encourage the student not to leave the campus yet.  

3.  Find out the year of the student.  

  

- Student that are not yet registered? 

1.  students are on NSFAS but the problem is outstanding debts  

 2. students have to prove they have been participating academically 

 3.  lecturers have to sign a blue form  

 

- Students must be referred to Dr Karin Lezenberg if it’s difficult to register 
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OFF CAMPUS SAFETY  

 

- SAPS got a tip off of the model of the car that has been robbing student houses  

- SAPS want to work with the SRC to convene the students in one location for an engagement 

 - SRC to give a date for the engagement  

- Students must be encouraged to come forth with any type of information with regards to safety issues   

- Ntate Simphe to be communicated 

  
2 May safety campaign day  
SAPS to have a slot in the university assembly for safety awareness 
 

OPEN DAY 

  
Residence council SRC members to attend a meeting for open day later in the week  
 

 

 


